
 

 

 

ARC is currently working on its 2018 

catalog. Once it is complete, an 

updated PDF file will be available for 

download (typically around March). 

Meanwhile, you can view all 2018 

pricing by logging in to your 

account. The prices online have all 

been updated. 

 

Thank you and sorry for any 

inconvenience. 


